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Pacer Stacktrain "on terminal" per diem relief in Northern California-
REVISED UPDATE 

 
Pacer Stacktrain has made a decision to grant limited relief of per diem charges 
incurred by Motor Carriers due to the refusal of owner operators to pick up loads at the 
Union Pacific rail terminals in Lathrop and Oakland as well as at Pacer Stacktrains' 
paper ramp in Sacramento.  
 
Pacer Stacktrain will waive all on terminal per diem charges incurred at these terminals 
for loads that are outgated from 4-29 through 5-10.  Once a container has been 
outgated, regular per diem rules will commence.  The outgate will act as a "new" 
notification of availability and any free time will commence on the next day according 
to our Per Diem rules addendum to the UIIA. 
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